CONDITIONS FOR FILM PERMITTING
IN SANTA ANA

AS OF 5/20/20

Crew and personnel on location are limited to the fewest number of people needed (up
to a maximum of 10 people at any given time). Staggered shifts and/or separated work
areas may be required for groups larger than 10.

All crew and personnel on location must comply with social distancing, face covering
and sanitation requirements as listed in their pre-approved “Sanitation and Social
Distancing Plan”. This plan must be pre-approved by the Santa Ana Film Permit office
and must align with current state guidelines. Current social distancing, sanitation and
face covering guidelines can be found here: www.cdph.ca.gov .

If filming indoors, the location must be (and remain) closed to the public in addition to
the two requirements above.

Safety protocols must be distributed to crew and personnel prior to filming as well as be
clearly displayed onsite within staging and/or work areas.

Be respectful of surrounding merchants, residents and the general public and do not
impact operations. Posted or reserved parking may be limited to keep parking available
for merchant curbside pick-up operations.

Permits will be issued on a case by case basis and priority given to permits on behalf of
essential businesses.


http://www.cdph.ca.gov/

